To whom it may concern,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as paraprofessional at Midwest Central Primary School, effective at the end of the 2024-2025 school year. After much consideration, I have decided to retire and relocate out west with my husband to begin the next chapter of our lives.

It has been a privilege to serve the students and staff of Midwest Central for the past three years. The experiences and relationships I've built here will always hold a special place in my heart. Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of such a great school community.

Sincerely,

Victoria McIntyre